
From: Donoghue Nicholas [mailto:Nicholas.Donoghue@networkrail.co.uk]  
Sent: 13 November 2019 10:58 
To: Chris Bartlett 
Cc: Town Planning SE 
Subject: Network Rail Consultation Response: WSCC/071/19 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Thank you for consulting Network Rail and apologies for the amount of time it has taken to 
get our formal comments back to you, I hope they can still be considered. 
 
Network Rail have no comment to make on the application for proposed extended well 
testing. 
 
We would, however advise that the applicant contacts Network Rail's Asset Protection team 
(AssetProtectionLondonSouthEast@networkrail.co.uk ) in view of the sites close proximity 
to the rail infrastructure.  Any operations onsite must not interfere with railway assets and 
operations and Network Rail's asset protection team can provide further guidance on this. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Nick Donoghue  
Town Planning Technician | Property 
Network Rail  
1 Eversholt St | London | NW1 2DN 
M 07732 639934 
E Nicholas.Donoghue@networkrail.co.uk 
www.networkrail.co.uk/property  
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